
Our Motto:
Having fun doing good in the community!

Our Mission:
Southside is home to the rowdiest Rotarians in Tulsa. We impact communities locally
and around the world, provide leadership within our district, and mentor the next
generation of Rotarians.

Rotary International Vision Statement 2020:
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change
� across the globe, in our communities, and in ourselves

Events

Club Level:

Southside and North
@ the Dreamcenter
April 10th

District Training Assembly
April 10th
9a-11a

Interact MSNI Service Day
April 17th
8a-Noon

Interact Recognition and
Awards Picnic
at The Gathering Place
May 22nd

DICTIONARIES!
Monte sent out group info
last week, so be sure to
check your email!

District Level:

Virtual Happy Hour with
DG Jay Craig
April 20th
6:30PM

Club Leaders

David Cobb
President

Jon H Heaps
President-Elect

Kathryn Diane Boyer
Secretary

Jack H. Wills III
President-Nominee

Larry A. Boyer
Club Membership Co-Chair

Elizabeth Haller
President-Nominee Nominee

This Week's Meeting is HYBRID
Join us

at

Ti Amo's on the Patio
OR

on Zoom

Thursday at 11:45 AM
Click here to connect

-or-
Meeting ID: 981-801-851

Password: 4WayTest
Have any questions? Contact Brett (918-271-0062) or Laura (918-935-1336).

Program: Southside Surprise!

Join us Thursday out on the patio of Ti Amo's for what John is calling "Southside Surprise!" (I already
asked, and this will *not* involve tuna).

We will be learning more about some of our fellow members as they stand and share some of their
history with us. No one knows who will be part of the surprise*! Or what they will share with
us!(*except, of course, John. And the members who will be speaking. And probably David Cobb. And anyone the Suprise Members
have told. To be quite frank I might be the only one out of the loop).

The weather is looking like it will be lovely so come on out and enjoy some delicious
food as we learn more about some of the members in our Rowdy Club!

ROD: John Daries
John grew up in Encino, CA, in the San Fernando Valley. Until 2011 he lived within 30 minutes of
the beach, where he enjoyed surfing, scuba diving, ocean fishing, motorcycling, playing football,
racquetball, handball, and tennis, leadership in church youth group, and playing guitar.

In college he tried mixing all of the above with a football scholarship at Cal State Univ Northridge,
an engineering major, and an active social life. It didn't work, so he lost his scholarship and changed
to an accounting major. He held a variety of jobs during college, including custodian, ditch digger,
campus police desk clerk, campus information booth attendant, door-to-door curb number sales,
Amway sales, and fulltime work in the oilfields during summer vacations. He often slept in his
car...or in class.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800242109
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800196553
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800490238
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063538
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063545
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800626774
https://zoom.us/j/981801851?pwd=VzVBdUpQYU1CRFJ5WGVDa0NRamltdz09
tel:981-801-851
tel:918-271-0062
tel:918-935-1336


Jordan Taylor
Club Programs Chair
iPast President

Brett J. Brough
Treasurer

Scott Gaffen
Public Relations Chair

Laura Tapp
Bulletin Editor

Jack Stagg
Sergeant@Arms

Andrew Winslow
Sergeant@Arms

Stephen P. Gray
Club Programs Chair

Angel Harris
Webmaster

Anthony Todd Chapman
Director-at-Large

Jens Quilitzsch
International Service Director

Parker Ray Smith
Membership Service Director

Catherine Bryant
Youth Services Director

John L. Rains
Assistant Governor

Birthdays

David Cobb
April 4th
Elizabeth Haller
April 5th
Leisa Gebetsberger
April 8th
Kathryn Diane Boyer
April 20th
Jack Stagg
April 22nd
Mary Hawthorne
April 26th

Years of Service

Mehdi Khezri
08-23-2007
14 Years
Daniel C. Stinnett
08-17-2014
7 Years
Parker Ray Smith
08-09-2018
3 Years

He married his best friend and "little sister" Jackie in 1972, just before his senior year in college.
They returned from their honeymoon to a letter stating that John was scholastically disqualified from
CSUN. Panic! He begged his way back in and learned that some of his records had been lost or
destroyed in the 1971 San Fernando earthquake. After graduation (which John didn't attend) he
went to work for a Los Angeles CPA firm and became tax department manager after 2 years.

John and Jackie moved to Salinas, CA in 1976, where their first child was born prematurely 4 weeks
later. The firm grew to 4 offices, 55 employees, and 5 partners with John as tax partner. He earned
an MBA in taxation in 1980 (skipping commencement) and was self employed from 1984 to 2009. In
1995 he earned an MA in psychology/counseling (skipping commencement again) and interned as a
Marriage & Family Therapist while running his fulltime CPA practice. In 2001 he sold most of his
accounting practice and became CFO/Controller of a high-end country club in Monterey for 8 years.

Blood cancer (multiple myeloma) brought John's working life to a screeching halt in 2009. After
chemotherapy, radiation, and autologous stem cell transplant he is exceedingly thankful to still be
alive, still enjoying life with Jackie and doting over our two happily married children, Jim & Heather,
and their 5 extremely loved grandkids, which incidentally were all born after his year of intense
cancer therapy. He counts himself a blessed man.

Future Meetings Update:
Southside is planning on meeting IN PERSON at Ti Amo's on the Patio

APRIL 1ST

This is not an early April Fool's joke (unless the weather plays a joke on us!)
Further details as we get closer so keep an eye out for more information!

PROGRAMS 2021

The full ROD list for the rest of the year is posted at the bottom of the newsletter
-

Please take a look and get in touch with Steve Gray and Jordan Taylor about your program, and be
sure to send Laura Tapp the info 2 weeks in advance of your scheduled day.

LT needs a biography for the speaker and for the ROD, as well as a photo of the speaker.
Thank you!

CLUB NEWS
With the decrease in COVID cases and increased availablility of vaccines,

Southside is currently planning on resuming In-Person meetings.

The current plan is to meet at Ti Amo's ON THE PATIO
starting

April 1st [not a joke, promise! :)]

It WILL still be hybrid for those who do not wish to meet in person.

DICTIONARIES
It is that time of year again!

From Monte:

It's now time to do dictionaries. I'm attaching two files. The first is the teams and the assigned
schools. The second file is the Excel file to send to the schools to gather the names to put in the
dictionaries. Do not try to call the main office of Tulsa Public Schools, they will not give you a
complete list of students. By dealing directly with each school, we have a better chance of getting a
complete list of the 3rd grade student names. Please call the schools first and ask for the principal
or principal assistant and let them know what you are needing. Most have dealt with the Rotary
dictionaries before and are eager to give you the student names. Once you have made contact,
please get an email address to send the Excel file to and then have them fill it out and send back to
you. Once you have the filled out file with the student names, please forward to me and I will print
off the labels.

We will setup a time to go over to Lynn's business and gather your dictionaries. Then you can put

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800183942
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063544
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800429447
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800782380
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800834702
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800794020
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063563
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800679478
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800721011
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800496410
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800712299
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800626776
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063944


the names in each dictionaries. Unfortunately, we are still in a pandemic, so the schools won't let us
pass out the dictionaries directly to the students. So we will have to contact the schools and just
deliver them to the school. The staff and teachers will pass out the dictionaries to the students.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Once you get this email, please get with your team
partner and call your school to get the names ASAP. We are running out of time before end of
schools to get the dictionaries delivered.

In Rotary Service,

Monte McNutt
918-625-7930
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Not sure who is on your team? Not recieve the email?
Please contact Monte for more information.

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES
Southside is teaming up with Tulsa North (*Dream Team*) once again, this time to volunteer out at
the Dreamcenter!

Please RSVP to help out on April 10th

Show up at 8am to partake in a light breakfast before getting out there and doing what Rotarians
do best - Serve!

Park over at 612 E 46th St N and catch their dedicated bus over to the Dreamcenter itself.

If you have any questions, please reach out to David Hughes, who has done a magnificent job
getting this opportunity arranged for us! Thank you David!

Looking for more opportunities to serve?

Our very own Union Interactors will be out at MSNI on April 17th to help pack up medical
supplies to be shipped out to those in desperate need.

Where? 1123 S Erie Ave, Tulsa, OK 74112 - BACK BUILDING.
We will be volunteering at 8:30am - 12:00pm on April 17

Every month about 8,500 pounds of medical equipment and supplies are shipped from the Tulsa
warehouse to a developing nation. the Medical Supplies Network is a Rotary District 6110 project
that depends on volunteers each week to prepare these packages. To learn more about this Rotary
Sponsored Project click here: http://www.msni.org/

This will be a Mask Required and Social Distanced activity. We need 10 Interactors and Rotarians
alike to sign up and participate! Due to facility size we are limited in number under the COVID
regulations. If we fill up we will set another date.

Sign up here!

Do you have good news that you would like to share with the club?
Email Laura and let her know!

DISTRICT NEWS

2021 District Training Assembly
Virtual District Training Assembly

When: Saturday, April 10th, 2021 from 9:00-11:00 AM
Register: Virtual District Training Assembly - Register now!

Deadline to register: Wednesday, April 7th, 2021
Questions: Contact Cole Adamson at (918)807-4088

or districtadministrator@ district6110.org

We encourage ALL Rotarians to participate in our second Virtual Training Assembly. District Training
Assembly is designed and planned specifically for club officers and members to have the opportunity

to learn more about club operations and leadership, so that they can be better prepared to make
their clubs even better than they may already be. All club presidents, secretaries and treasurers are
strongly encouraged to attend District Training Assembly. It is a wonderful experience! You will have

the chance to hear esteemed Rotary Leaders, learn about District 6110 projects, and share ideas
with your peers!!! It will be FUN!

There will be breakout rooms for the following offices/chairs:
Club Presidents, Presidents-Elect, President-Nominees, Membership Chairs, Foundation Chairs, Public

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094caaae2da3fb6-dream
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094caaae2da3fb6-medical5
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/Click/?_uid=800776381&_ctid=1826979&redirect=https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUocu6sqTsiHtU3wZdcANcJJ9hfD7tGEvfk
mailto:districtadministrator@district6110.org
http://districtadministrator@ district6110.org/


Image Chairs, Secretaries, Treasurers, Youth Services, and Sergeant at Arms!

2021 Virtual District Conference
May 1st

Starting at 9 AM

Register by 03/31/2021 to receive this t-shirt:



Social Calendar for the Year
This certainly has been a different kind of year.
Your fellowship committee is still working on ways for us to gather for fun and
fellowship in a safe manner. Watch this space for updates in the coming months!

Join us on the third Tuesday of each month for a District 6110 Happy Hour with DG Jay Craig.
DG Jay will provide updates from Rotary International as well as providing information about what
clubs are doing in our District.

Next Up: April 20th!

MEMBERSHIP and TEAMS

Co-Chairs Larry and Parker have a plan for meeting incoming RI President Shekhar Mehta's year-
long goal of "Each one, bring one" to increase Rotary's membership.

The first step in gaining membership is really retaining membership.
To that effect, they have established eight teams to help foster greater connection and support





The second step is showing our club off.
Every Southsider is encouraged to bring one guest this upcoming year. If you aren't sure where to
start, they have provided a Classifications list, showing some of the neat careers that might make
Southside Tulsa an even more dynamic group.





Reach Out to the Members We Miss:
They love hearing from you!

Call Jerry Ramey! 918-855-7188
Call Ray Orf! 918-344-1685

Potential New Members
Any objection to the proposal stating the reasons must be sent to the President of the Club within
seven (7) days following publication.

Please turn in your proposals for membership to Secretary Kathy Boyer.

tel:918-855-7188
tel:918-344-1685


_________________________________________________________________________________

Upcoming RODs

*Please note that an unknown number of future meetings will need to be held online
given the restrictions in group activities set in place due to the COVID-19 virus. PLEASE
CONTINUE TO FIND PROGRAMS AND GUEST SPEAKERS WHO WOULD BE WILLING TO
USE ZOOM. The goal is to normalize our meetings as much as possible. If you have any
questions please contact Brett or Laura*

If you are the ROD, you need to:

1) Send YOUR BIO and YOUR SPEAKER'S BIO WITH PHOTOS to Laura at
lauraktapp@gmail.com THE FRIDAY TWO WEEKS BEFORE you are ROD. If you do not
have it turned in on the Monday of by 10am, John Haley has volunteered to write a bio
for you, or you will not have a bio attached to your name.

2) Select someone to do the pledge and the prayer. Please let President David know
who you've chosen in advance of the meeting.

Date ROD Program Speaker

25-Mar Jack Carney
Exec Director of the Regional (OK and KS) Red
Cross

Alice Townsend

1-Apr John Daries "Southside Surprise" John Daries
8-Apr Laura Tapp Cuba: Travels and Service Merna Gill
15-Apr Scott Gaffen Oklahoma Blood Institute
22-Apr Ken Osborn
29-Apr Jack Wills
6-May Andrew Winslow
13-May Cathy Bryant
20-May David Cobb
27-May Jens Quilitzsch
3-Jun Jack Stagg

Club Meeting

Tulsa Southside
Meets at TiAmo Restaurant
6024-A South Sheridan Rd.
Tulsa, OK 74135
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM


